
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  January 17, 2020 
 
To:  Water Commission 
 
From:  Dan Duchniak, General Manager 
 
Re: Approve plan review services associated with future return flow pipeline construction to 

the City of Muskego  
 
 
As part of the Great Lakes program, the return flow mains will be passing through the City of Muskego 
roadways. We have had discussions about this project with city officials on a number of occasions and 
have agreed to reimburse them the cost to have an outside consultant review the plans and 
specifications on their behalf. 
 
We have received the invoices from the City of Muskego that total $15,519.82 and are requesting 
authorization to reimburse the City of Muskego for these expenses. 
 
 
Recommended Motion:  Approve reimbursement of plan review services associated with future return 
flow pipeline construction to the City of Muskego in the amount of $15,519.82. 

 

 

 


